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BET/MAC 
 
23 April 2021  

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you and your families had an enjoyable Easter and that you have been enjoying the good weather 
we are having. As with every school year, the summer term is an extremely busy one at Alderbrook and 
we will endeavour to keep you updated on key developments throughout the term. It was confirmed over 
Easter that the guidance for students to wear face masks in classrooms will continue until at least 17 May, 
and I will inform you when any of the guidance changes. 
 
Inset Day 
 
As I outlined last term, we postponed our INSET day in March as we had only just returned to school after 
lockdown. We are going to hold this INSET day on Friday 28 May, therefore this half term will end for all 
students on Thursday 27 May. The school calendar has been updated. 
 
Letter from Public Health 
 
If you had not received the letter from Ruth Tennant, Director of Public Health in Solihull, regarding the 
return to school, I attach it here: 
https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/topic_files/UKSOLIHULL/UKSOLIHULL_200/2021/04/19/fil
e_attachments/1758741/SMBC-letter-from-the-DPH-2021-04-19__1758741.pdf 
 
Consultation on proposed expansion 
 
Thank you to all parents and carers who shared their views during the consultation period on the 
proposed expansion at Alderbrook. Although this consultation has now closed, there is an FAQ document 
on the school website which responds to the queries raised. I will update parents when there are further 
developments. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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